
 
September 11, 2018 

 
In attendance:  Patrick Winterschladen, Kelsa McLaughlin, Brandon Barniea, Bruce Reiter, Tom 
Osborn, Jocelyn Williams, Richard Jones, Jocelyn Williams 
Jeremy from DRD 
 
Jeremy, from DRD came to discuss the season and pool closures.  
Weaknesses of summer:  

● pool manager  was not a strong delegator 
● difficulties in keeping the bathroom clean 
● front gate was not always manned 

Moving Forward: 
● Need a stronger manager, perhaps a teacher type, older would be ideal for this pool. 
● Look into fixing the emergency gate and putting a metal lattice up next spring to be sure 

this exit is not being used as a normal entry. 
● Brought up the idea of creating a renewal letter, to highlight rules and new rules. 
● Look into a Gaga Ball court, so kids have a place to play ball without harm to the fence. 
● Diving Boards may be in need in repairs. 

DRD left the contract for the 2019 season, electronic copies will be circulated for review. 
Question came up, do we want to get a bid from a competitor? 
 
Pool Closure to be determined, later this week via email, once weather is determined.  
Brandon to spearhead pool closing procedures. 
 
Patrick has met with Mickey Emory to discuss the replacement/fixing up of the platform on the 
side of the diving well, closest to the clubhouse. 
 
Motion to adjourn at 8:48pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


